
300 New Jersey Avenue, N.W., Suite 900 

Washington, D.C. 20001 

Phone: 202-465-8728 

 

November 29, 2023 

 

President Joe Biden 

The White House 

1600 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W. 

Washington, D.C. 20500 

 

Dear Mr. President: 

 

Why, with all the leverage you could have, are you allowing the Israeli government to resume 

the annihilation of the people of Gaza, over seventy percent being women and children? Already 

it is a dying, sick, wounded, starving, thirsty, imprisoned populace, deprived of medicine, food, 

water, electricity, fuel, shelter and all critical public services. Those are Biden’s bombs, missiles 

and F-16s producing the slaughter, this genocide—spreading to the Israeli occupation of the 

West Bank. Recall President Eisenhower in 1956 when he said NO to the bombing of Egypt. 

History remembers! 

 

Sincerely, 

   
Bruce Fein, Esq.  Ralph Nader, Esq. 

 

 


